
May 12th, 2018:  The meeting was called to order by President Linda Brammer. Present were Cass Weil, 

Kerry Holloway, Steve Gaynor, Tom Sneed, Mike Cassel and Barb Zipoy.  

The minutes of the March 17th, 2018 meeting were approved.  

The Financial Report was approved.  

Tournament Reports: 

Steve reported that everything is on track for the Gopher Regional.   

Kerry reported that the Minnesota State Sectional Tournament is on track as well. Flyer will be 

available at Gopher. 

An I/N tournament (Non-Life Master under 750 points) will be held in New Brighton September 

28 and 29th.   

GNT’s:  

Mike presented the results of the 5/4 - 5/6 GNT at the Edina Senior Center – 25 teams 

participated with 3, 4, 12, and 6 teams respectively in AA, A, B, and C.  Lengthy discussion of 

ways to increase participation in team games particularly C teams.  

There was no NAP report.  

Intermediate/Novice: Tom and Barb to work on a ‘Mentor Monday’. 

Properties: The dealer machine located at the TCBC will be sent in for maintenance during the Gopher.   

Diane Hensen requests that the new board find someone to do email messaging.  

Old Business: 

The Award Ceremony/Annual Meeting and election all went well.   

New Business: 

The secretary to send Unit 178 documents to President of Unit 178 board and to storage on MN 

Bridge Blog under Unit 178. 

The next meeting is scheduled for 6/9 at TCBC at 9:30.  

The meeting was adjourned.  
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